
The staff and myself look forward to seeing you at Parent Consultations 
today. Please arrive at least 5 minutes before your allocated time.  Time 
slots are for 10 minutes only. Time slots will not be extended for late     

arrivals.  The book fair will also be open until 4 o’clock. 

Parent Consultation Evening  
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Newsletter  

Monday 20th March 2017 

Kind regards  

Mr Hopkins 
Headteacher 

Coffee Morning 

A reminder that Mrs Bassett will be holding her Easter coffee morning on 
this Thursday 23rd March at 8.45 am. We look forward to seeing all of you 

that can make it! Everyone is welcome!  

This Friday children can help support Comic relief by wearing something 
red to school in return for £1.  We still have some Red noses for sale in the 

school office for £1 come and buy one soon before they all go!.   

Another fundraising activity that will be taking place will be to try and fill a 
very large painted red nose with lots of coins, so, if you have any spare 
coins then the children can bring them to school to place on the red nose. 

Thank you in advance for your support.   

Let’s hope we raise lots for this good cause! 

Learning Celebrations 

Red Nose Day 

The book fair is open every day from 3.00-3.30pm in the Learning Suite. 
There are some fabulous books suitable for all ages. Please come and 

have a look at the books with your children.  

Book Fair 

Learning Celebrations this week 

Year 1: Class Assembly Tuesday 21st March at 9.00am  

Year 2: Learning Celebration Thursday 23rd March at 2.00pm 

Reception: Learning Celebration Wednesday 22nd March 2.00pm 

Cake sale  
Come and buy some cakes from our cake sale after school next week 
on Wednesday 29th March, we would appreciate donations to school on 

the morning of 29th.  We look forward to seeing you! 



Easter Celebrations  
Easter Celebrations in school will be taking place next week.  

Easter Egg Rolling - Decorate a hard boiled egg at home (boil for at least 15 minutes).  Bring 
to school on Tuesday 28th March for an egg rolling competition (children may want to bring spares 

just in case).  There will be a prize for the egg that rolls the furthest in each class.    

Easter Bonnet/Hat Parade - Children can make an Easter Bonnet or hat at home and then wear it  

to school on Friday 31st March for an Easter Bonnet Parade in the school playground at 9.00.  Each 
class will parade across the playground and a winner chosen.  Parents are invited to attend.  The 

parade will last for around 10 minutes.  There will be a prize for the best bonnet in each class.    

 

Rock Steady 
The children really enjoyed having workshops on Friday.  All children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 
2 will have received a letter outlining further information about participating with this activity during 
school time.  Please follow the instructions on this letter if you wish to join.  If you have any queries 

please contact 0845 0941259 or e-mail contact@rocksteadymusicschool.com  

Before and After School  
Please ensure that you supervise your child at all times before and after school.  The field and play 
equipment must not be used during this time to ensure everyone is kept safe.  Thank you for your 

co-operation in this matter.  


